
 

2023 QBS 

Request for Statement of Interest (SOI) 

Phase III Extension of the Sangamon Valley Trail  

from Irwin Bridge Rd to Ethel Ave 

Section Number 18-00068-00-BT 

 

 

Menard County Highway Department is seeking professional services from a qualified engineering 

firm to provide Phase II Preliminary Engineering and Phase III Construction Engineering services to 

complete the design and construction of the Phase III Sangamon Valley Trail Extension. This 

extension begins at the termination of the Phase II Extension in Sangamon County at Irwin Bridge 

Road and extends northward to Ethel Avenue along an abandoned railroad bed. A new trailhead is to 

be constructed at the new northern termination and Ethel Avenue. 

 

Engineering and construction will utilize state and local funding through a recent ITEP award. Phase 

II engineering will start as soon as possible. The County anticipates a letting for construction to take 

place in 2024. 

 

If you plan to enter into a joint venture with another firm for this project, please note this on your SOI, 

including the name of the firm you are entering into a joint venture with. 

 

The SOI should be submitted electronically (PDF format), no later than 3:00 p.m. on May 9, 2023 

addressed to Corey Dowd, County Engineer at menardhwy1@sbcglobal.net. Short-listed firms will be 

posted at http://www.menardcountyil.com/departments/highway-department/. 

For more information regarding the 2-page SOI, such as content and format, please reference the QBS 

document found on the Menard County Highway Department web site. Any questions on the project 

may be emailed to Corey Dowd at menardhwy1@sbcglobal.net. 

Any SOI received after the above noted deadline will not be used as part of our consultant 

selection process.  
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